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Update on the 2000 houses plus schools, shops etc at Adastral Park 

In January of this year SCDC Planning Committee voted to approve the Adastral Park Outline 
Planning Application.  The official approval document was issued in April and contains the de-
tails of the many “conditions” imposed on the applicants.  In addition, the final agreement re-
garding the Section 106 contributions has now been published.  Both documents are available 
on the SCDC website via the following links.  

http://publicaccessdocuments.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/NorthgatePublicDocs/01384066.pdf 

http://publicaccessdocuments.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/NorthgatePublicDocs/01389423.pdf 

The documents run to some 170 pages but a selection of the key points are as follows: 

The new T Junction onto the A12 will be constructed during phase 1 and will be operation-
al before any houses are occupied.   

As a result, CEG has decided to reschedule the phasing of the development, the 1
st
 

phase now being in the South West area of the development.  

Work on the internal infrastructure, the “Main Boulevard” etc will be starting shortly.  

Construction work on the first houses is expected to start in early 2019.   

The existing Bretts entrance will be used by construction traffic – this access road will be 
brought up to highway standards before the school is open and before any houses are 
built which front onto that access road.  

The initial school provision is scheduled to open when the first 2/300 houes are occupied. 

Work on the central greenspace will be started during phase 1. 

Details of the “downgrading” of the Ipswich Rd western access road are outlined in 
“condition” 43 

Changes to the Foxhall R/about (installation of traffic lights etc) will not happen until 600 
houses are occupied.  

Changes to the Martlesham r/about will not happen until 1500 houses are occupied.  

Representatives from the local Parish Councils will be meeting regularly with the developers 
and SCDC as part of the liaison group.  We will continue to monitor and try to influence the 
ongoing details of this application as the “reserved matters” come forward.   

The final piece of news is that the Adastral Park New Town is to be known as “Brightwell 
Lakes”. 

http://publicaccessdocuments.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/NorthgatePublicDocs/01384066.pdf
http://publicaccessdocuments.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/NorthgatePublicDocs/01389423.pdf
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